
Charter Amendment relating to Claims (PEA-10(1))  

Proposal Details The proposed amendment to Section 13-6 of the 

Charter will require claims to be filed with the 

Corporation Counsel instead of the County Clerk. 

Current Process Claims are filed with the County Clerk who then 

forwards the claims to the Corporation Counsel, Risk 

Management Division. 

Why the change The proposed change will streamline the claims 

process to provide greater clarity for claimants and 

eliminate bureaucratic inefficiencies. 

Cost Implications None 

Changes to the Maui 

County Code 

None 

Proposed Ballot Question "Shall Section 13-6 of the Charter be amended, 

effective January 2, 2019, to require that claims be 

filed with the Corporation Counsel instead of the 

County Clerk?" 

Effective Date January 2, 2019 

ECEIVED AT  Pal MEETING ON  511 4-11S 
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